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I 100% oppose this bill!  Absolutely not!!!  I have lived in close-in NE Portland for 

more than 40 years.  Allowing people to camp wherever they want is NOT a solution!  

The unsanctioned camping that has been allowed to go on for the past few years has 

eroded the safety and livability of this town.  It is driving hardworking, tax paying 

community members out of this town!  Allowing people the right to camp wherever 

they want is not a sustainable solution.  Please oppose this bill!!   


